
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com] on behalf of Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Sunday, September 28, 2008 09:01 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Smithsonites and Fluorites

09/29/2008

 

During the past several days we have added many fine and attractive 

specimens from both the southern Illinois fluorspar district, as well as 

smithsonites from the famous Minette collection. 

  

Look for more updates on a regular basis over the coming weeks.  We have 

many more excellent smithsonites to post. 

  

The auctions will close Tuesday night at 7 p.m. eastern standard time.  There 

are numerous neat items available, many going quite cheaply right now! 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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